
College Communications Council 

December 6, 2012 

Minutes 

 

Dr. McMillen discussed the reorganization of student services. 

  

The following departments will report to Giles Brown 

Financial Aid 

Security/Police 

Housing 

  

The following departments will report to Jeanie Hardin 

Admissions/Enrollment 

Counseling 

Outreach 

  

Dr. McMillen asked the group to provide input into what the long-term 

structure for Student Services might look like, noting that his mind is 

open to the best solution for Grayson College.   

  

Discussed the potential of a December graduation.  With a show of 

hands in the audience there was much interest in conducting a winter 

commencement service. 

  



Discussed the development of a Presidential Award to be awarded at the 

graduation service for an outstanding student as nominated by the 

faculty.   Nominations for this award should begin in the spring 

semester.   Gregg Miles will distribute materials for nomination. 

  

New Board members were elected at the November 6, 2012 election and 

sworn into office on November 27 Board Meeting:  Dr. Mack Broiles, 

Jackie Butler, Ronnie Cole, and Dr. Debbie Barnes Plyler;   

  

Reorganization of the Board was conducted after conducting the oath of 

office of new members, the following members were selected to service 

for the next two years:  Bill McFatridge, President;  Ralph Jones, Vice 

President;  and Ruby Jo Williams, Secretary.  

  

The Board decided that regular meetings would be held on the fourth 

Tuesday of each month for 2013 and a determination would be made 

after that point whether or not to remain on the same schedule. 

 

Meeting Adjourned 


